
 

 

 

 

 

21 October 2024 

 

 

Christmas Fayre - Tombola 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are beginning to think about Christmas and are already planning for the Christmas Fayre. It was fantastic to 
be able to hold this again last year and we hope that 2024 will be just as much fun. The Christmas Fayre is taking 
place on Thursday 28th November from 6 -8pm in Bader hall and gym. There will be many stalls, some being run 
by our students in Key stage 3 as well as local businesses selling items ideal for Christmas gifts.  Among the many 
stalls that are being run on the night, the PTA are running three tombolas; a chocolate tombola, a bottle tombola 
and a gift tombola. 
 
We would be grateful for any donations you could give for these tombolas. We are asking specific year groups to 
donate to specific tombolas this year if possible. Donations for the chocolate tombola are Year 7, Year 8 and Year 
11. Donations for the gift tombola are Year 9 and Year 10, with Year 12 and Year 13 donating towards the bottle 
tombola.  
 
The bottles can be anything from shampoo bottles to bottles of lemonade or wine etc. Items for the gift tombola 
can include stationary sets, toys, Christmas trinkets, toiletries, sports equipment, games, with donations for the 
chocolate tombola ranging from a bar of chocolate to tubs of chocolate or selection boxes or Christmas themed 
chocolates. Any donations will be gratefully received.  
 
Please send them into school with your child to their tutor by Friday 15th November.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 

King Edward VI School PTA 


